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_____________________________________________ 
From: PUC  
Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2021 4:38 PM 
To:  
Subject: EL21-018 
 
 
Mr. Bollweg, 
 
Thank you for your letter and accompanying maps regarding the North Bend Wind siting permit 
application filed with the Public Utilities Commission, docket EL21-018. I understand these 
comments are to follow up on remarks you made at the project's public input hearing. 
 
Your letter, attachments, and my response will be posted under Comments and Responses in the 
EL21-018 docket. The Siting Guide posted in the docket helps explain the commission's 
processing of siting dockets such as this. 
 
I appreciate you sharing this information regarding this siting permit request. 
 
Chris Nelson, Chairman 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
PUC.sd.gov 
 




